
The Wrekin (GR SJ628080) 

 

Coach parking adjacent to entrance at Wrekin Hill. 

Walk is entirely off-road, using a well-trodden and clearly marked track (see Purple route) – 

and is approximately 1.9km to the top. 

Mrs Bird will lead the walk, supported by Mr Dunn who has completed it on 17 occasions in 

previous years with pupils at three different schools. Mrs Bird completed a pre-visit in 

August 2023 with Mr Dunn planning to walk it in September 2023. A dynamic risk 

assessment will be undertaken should there be any access restrictions, or weather concerns 

on the day of the trip. 

Walk will be from base to trigpoint (viewpoint) at the top of the hill, with a break for lunch 

in the wooded area approximately a third of the way up. 

All adults will be distributed along the line of walkers. First Aid trained staff are in 

attendance. SD will carry the First Aid kit. All staff will carry mobile phones. 

Ratio - 1 adult:8 pupils. 


